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Over the past year I have worked to support our chair John Robinson in his work for the 
group. 
 
I have deputised for him at the BCS Health Executive when he has been unable to attend. 
 
I have also worked with the technical team at BCS to pilot using G-Suite for nonprofits to 
support the working of the committee. G-Suite for nonprofits is a free implementation of 
the Google Suite of apps made available free of charge to charitable sector organisations. I 
hope that over the coming year we will see full implementation to enable the management 
of emails, documents and archives to be placed on a footing that is not dependent on 
individual committee members running and hosting services, and so will give greater 
continuity and stability to our management processes. 


